
Head Teacher Message

Upcoming Dates
29th April – Choir trip to Singing 

Festival, Sevenoaks School*
30th April – Class Photos (all pupils 

to come to school in their full school 
uniform, no P.E. kits please)

30th April – Yr 5 Beatbox Workshop*
5th May – Bank Holiday – School is 

closed
8th May – VE Themed Nourish Menu 
– Consent required by 2nd May*

w/c 12th May – Yr 6 SATS

*please check your email for more 
information

Friday 25th April 2025

Attendance

This week’s attendance figures

Whole school attendance: 93%

Class % Class %

Tower 99 Golden Gate 89

Westminster 96 Lions Gate 91

Severn 91 Manhattan 98

Clifton 95 Ikuchi 92

Jubilee 94 Anji 93

Tyne 90 Auckland 88

Amb 95 Sea Cliff 87

🛶💪Bewl Residential 💪🛶

Year 1 Visit to Eden Valley Museum 

Keeping Your Details Up to Date

I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable break. As we begin the final term of 
the school year, there's so much to look forward to, and I’m excited to 

welcome everyone back for what promises to be a fun and memorable term. 
The children will be continuing with their learning journeys and the new 
topics kicked off this week with a bang! Year 5 are getting in touch with 

nature with their new topic, Roots, Fruits and Shoots. We are All Aboard in 
Year 4; Year 3 are discovering the exciting world of Travel and Tourism; Year 2 

are learning about the Magical Toy Maker; Year 1 are exploring the great 
outdoors in their Green Fingers topic and Reception are immersing 

themselves in the wonderful world of Fantastic Creatures.  
It’s always such a joy to see how much progress our children make in the 

summer term especially when there are greater opportunities to take the 
learning outside! 

Please remember to let us know if 
your contact details change. This 
includes your phone number(s), 

email address and home address. 

We also need up to date contact 
details for at least 2 emergency 

contacts.

Our residential trip to Bewl Water was an incredible adventure for some 
of our year 4 and 5 pupils! Over the course of three days, the children 
took part in a wide range of outdoor activities including canoeing, raft 

building, climbing, axe throwing and team-building challenges.
The trip was not only a chance to build confidence and independence, 
but also a wonderful opportunity to strengthen friendships and make 
lasting memories. The children were an absolute credit to our school, 

demonstrating resilience, kindness, and a great sense of fun.

A big thank you to the staff who supported the trip and to all the 
families for helping to prepare the children so well. We’re already 

looking forward to next year’s adventure. Now, time for well deserved 
rest and recuperation this weekend! 

Our year 1 children had a fantastic time visiting our local 
museum this week! The trip brought their history topic 
to life as they explored fascinating exhibits about local 

life in the past. 
From vintage toys to old-fashioned school equipment, 
the children were full of curiosity and asked brilliant 

questions.



CONGRATULATIONS & WELL DONE!

Our stars this week are: 

Isabella Lola

Elijah Olivia

Valenjohn Rhea

Alesia Amelia

Clark Katherine

Imogen


